
SKSR Picnic General Meeting                                         July 20, 2017 
 
At 11:40 am Jim Siscel welcomed guests to the annual picnic at Edmonds 
City Park.  He invited them to partake both of the food and the 
opportunity to help WSSR PAC.  After enjoying the food, he introduced 
Kurt Horne, the current president of WSSRA.  Kurt had a few words for 
the group mainly involving the need to protect our pensions.  Jim then 
called up Evie Nordeen.   
 
Evie installed the officers for the 2017-2018 year.  The officers are Co-
Presidents Jim Siscel and Cheryl Bauer (who was unable to attend), Vice 
President Roberta Hawkins, Secretary Jan Phillips and Treasurer Tom 
Hawkins.   
 
Virg Rayton then introduced a few of the grant recipients who reported 
on what they did with the monies they received the last year for their 
classrooms.  The recipients who attended were: from The Edmonds School 
District Catherine Feller, Peggy Hohnhaus, Ruth Kinney, Tanya King-Bazor 
and Cathi Worlstad, from Shoreline Kelly Dillon, Susie McDowell, Sheryl 
Yost and from Northshore Susan Watkins. 
 
Jim thanked everyone for coming and wished them a good summer.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jan Phillips, Secretary 


